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Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a really positive start to the new school year. The children are responding well to our
new behaviour policy and are loving the new rewards. A summary of the policy can be found on
page 5 of this newsletter. 

It’s been wonderful to see so many of you in school and participating in our recent activities. Our
‘Meet the Teacher’ was a great success and Parent’s consultations were attended well, giving you
the opportunity to see your child’s new classroom, meet key staff and discuss your child’s progress.
There have also been exhibitions showcasing the amazing work our children have been doing and
our nursery library sessions have been set up to nurture a love of reading. Your support really helps
us create a vibrant and happy learning community for our children.

We’ve had a great time recently with our two Halloween discos, which were a huge success! It was
lovely to see everyone having fun, making friends, and enjoying the festivities together. Looking
ahead to our next fundraising event, the Christmas Fayre is just around the corner, packed with
activities that we know you and your children will love. We can’t wait to see you there! Our
fundraising so far has meant we have been able to buy rewards for behaviour, reading and also
additional playground toys. Our next project is to improve our library so we can continue to develop
a love of reading in our children. 

Since we’re not currently using X, each class have shared photos (Via Arbor) from this half term to
show what they have been learning, these can also be found on the school website. We’d love to
hear your thoughts on this and any ideas you have for how we can improve our communication with
you.

Lastly, please take a moment to complete the parent survey included in this newsletter with the QR
code and instructions. Your feedback is so important to us, and it helps us make our school even
better.

Thank you for all your support, and we look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events next half
term!

Mrs Vicky Mounsor
Headteacher
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The children are loving their reward store.
They earn points for displaying positive
behaviour choices and using their learning
muscles. The Junior Leadership Team have
created requests for items to go in the
shop. 

Reward Store...

http://www.oldfleet.hull.sch.uk/


Attendance continues to remain a high priority. 
The Attendance Team have been conducting wellbeing visits to those children who have
unexplained absences to support getting every child into school everyday.
Holidays during term time and unauthorised absences including arriving after registers
close will be unauthorised and you are at risk of a fine. Ensure you contact the school
office every day before 9:00am to explain your child’s absence to avoid a fine. 

Children have enjoyed our attendance incentive on a Friday, ‘In to win’ here are some of
this half term winners - they are rewarded with more green stickers for their chart to
spend in the Reward Store. 

Bradford Avenue, Greatfield Estate, Hull, East Yorkshire, HU9 4NH Tel: 01482 782200
Email: admin@oldfleet.hull.sch.uk www.oldfleet.hull.sch.uk
Head Teacher:  V Mounsor

Another busy day at Oldfleet... 

Moments Matter - Attendance Counts
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Reminder, Reset, Reflection

Reward Card...

Recognition board 

Green stickers are given out for
children showing us they are
ready, respectful, safe  or using
their learning muscules. 

Postcard home 
Reward Store
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What we 
Do at 
Oldfleet

Behaviour &
Relationship Policy

Good behaviour and attitude...

Sometimes you might
need a reminder about
one or more of our rules.

Ready, Respectful, Safe
Our school rules...

Back to learning...

I can see that a reset will
help you to follow my
expectations and get you
back to learning. 

I can see that some
reflection time will help.
Lets talk about what has
happened. 

Phone call home 

Completed cards are then 
used in the Reward Store. 
As a class completed cards
go together to reach the class 
goal. 

Reward card

Green tokens
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